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For Immediate Release 

 
SRPPF Craft Workers Celebrate D&R Milestone 
 

AIKEN, S.C. (August 30, 2023) – Savannah River Nuclear Solutions (SRNS) subcontractors 
Aecon-Wachs and Capital Energy Group (CEG) celebrated reaching a significant progress 
completion milestone for Dismantle and Removal (D&R) work at the Savannah River Plutonium 
Processing Facility (SRPPF) this summer.  
 
An employee appreciation luncheon was held to celebrate the completion of the dismantlement 
and removal of equipment and commodities from the third floor of M-Wing in Building 226-F, 
also known as the Main Process Building (MPB). 
 
“Aecon-Wachs and CEG have made significant progress on the project,” said Albert Magley Jr., 
Project Director with Aecon-Wachs. “Our Team has dismantled and removed 295 pieces of 
equipment and associated commodities from more than 50% of rooms in Building 226-F, 
resulting in over 2.7 million pounds of material being recycled. Aecon-Wachs and Capital 
Energy Group sincerely appreciate the effort and dedication put forth by our team members.” 
 
“We’re proud of the work our teams have put into the D&R efforts at SRPPF and wanted to 
recognize them for this achievement,” said Robert Westervett, SRPPF Construction Subcontract 
Technical Representative (STR) Manager. “Our goal is to continue the progress the team has 
made, working safely and efficiently to advance construction efforts in support of the Site’s pit 
production mission.”  
 
SRPPF is one of two National Nuclear Security Administration (NNSA) pit production sites in the 
nation, with the other located at Los Alamos National Laboratory. Once constructed and 
operational, SRPPF will produce the bulk of the nation’s supply of plutonium pits in support of 
sustainable nuclear deterrence. 
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SRNS subcontractors Aecon-Wachs and Capital Energy Group celebrated reaching a significant progress 
completion milestone for D&R work at SRPPF this summer.  

 
 
 
Established by Congress in 2000, NNSA is a semi-autonomous agency within the U.S. 
Department of Energy responsible for enhancing national security through the military 
application of nuclear science. NNSA maintains and enhances the safety, security, and 
effectiveness of the U.S. nuclear weapons stockpile; works to reduce the global danger from 
weapons of mass destruction; provides the U.S. Navy with safe and militarily effective nuclear 
propulsion; and responds to nuclear and radiological emergencies in the U.S. and abroad. 
 
Savannah River Nuclear Solutions, a Fluor Corporation-led company with Newport News 
Nuclear, is responsible for the management and operations of the Department of Energy’s 
Savannah River Site, located near Aiken, South Carolina. 
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